
From: Audra Burton
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Emailing - C-14120110808.pdf
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 11:34:46 AM

Heather,
 Let me see because that is what I was told. Maybe he thought it was you, could of
been Kellie, I am calling Jerry now. I am sorry to confuse you and ME . lol

Audra L. Burton

New Mexico Operations Assistant
Pyote Water Systems, LLC
110 S. Halagueno Suite. 1
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office {575}689-8266 
Office {432}448-5323
Fax {575} 689-8323
audra@pyotewatersystems.com

    

On Wed, May 4, 2016 at 10:38 AM, Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
<Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us> wrote:

Audra,

 

Your C-141 states that “Heather from the OCD happened to be out there”, but on
5/2/2016 I was in the office all day.  Was there someone else from the OCD onsite
that day?

 

Heather Patterson

Environmental Specialist

NMOCD District II

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101

Cell (575)703-0228

 

From: Audra Burton [mailto:audra@pyotewatersystems.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 4:37 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Inge, Richard, EMNRD
Subject: Emailing - C-14120110808.pdf
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Heather,

I am sending this in per Jerry.

 

Thank you Audra


